SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, February 14,
72006 at 6:45 p.m. Chairman Dennis Heusman called the meeting to order and trustees
answering roll call were: Stan Karr, Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck Wingert.
Visitors present: Roland Philippi, Audrey Keebler, LeRoy Reinsche.

The purpose of the meeting was for the public hearing for the One and Six Year Street
Improvement Program for the ensuing year.

Hearing closed at 6:55 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Board Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



